
See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

Do you own this 
product? 

All Adria caravans built between 
2021-2023 

All towable Adria caravans built from 
2021 – 2023. 

Models: 361LT, 402PH, 472PK, 
492DT, 542PH, 552PK and 552UP. 

Dates sold: 2 February 2021 – 10 
October 2023 

Why the product is recalled: The affected caravans may have excess 
sealant in the refrigerator vents located close to the gas burner. 

Hazard: There is a risk of serious injury from burns and/or property 
damage if the excess sealant ignites and catches fire. 

1. Consumers should stop using the gas burner 

immediately.

2. Isolate the gas supply

3. Contact AMH Products to arrange a fridge vent repair.

For more information and to arrange a repair contact AMH Products on 
info@amhproducts.com or by phone on 1800 497 017 

Purchased from: Adelaide Apollo RV Sales, Brisbane Apollo RV Sales, 
Patto's RV Centre, Kratzmann Caravan & Motorhomes, Melbourne 
Apollo RV Sales, Newcastle Apollo RV Sales, George Day Caravans and 
Motorhomes and SydneyRV 
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